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30 January 2025 
 
Extension of Deadline for Accuracy Assignment 
 
Dear GNSO Council Members, 
  
First, I would like to thank you for taking the time to review and complete the accuracy assignment. On 
25 October, we shared the proposed accuracy assignment [lists.icann.org], which included questions for 
ICANN org and the community.  After ICANN org had provided responses to the Council’s questions, we 
sent the remaining questions in the proposal [gnso.icann.org] to interested SG/C/ACs for their input on 
12 December 2024 with the deadline of 31 January 2025. 
  
Based on the feedback received and in response to multiple requests, we will grant anextension of two 
more weeks, with the revised deadline now set for Friday, 14 February. 
  
As noted during the Council’s previous discussions on the topic of accuracy, the Council recognizes the 
importance of accuracy and is committed to making progress on this issue.We appreciate your 
contributions on this matter, and we look forward to receiving your valuable insights.  
  
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out.  
  
Kind regards, 
Greg DiBiase 
GNSO Chair 
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